I'm writing to let you know that I'm very much opposed to SB 223. My wife and | chose private education for our children specifically
because we wanted them to be taught from a faith-based curriculum guided by parent and community-member input, as we are the
ones who know our children and neighborhoods best. We strongly believe in parent choice and hope that those who represent us in
state government will support us in this ethic.

Sincerely,
Rick Harris



